
Withdrawing from classes
may impact your financial aid.

If you withdraw or stop attending your class(es) a portion of your 
financial aid may need to be returned to the U.S. Department of 
Education or the state.  This is known as Return of Title IV (R2T4) and 
could result in you owing money to the college or directly to the U.S. 
Department of Education.  

Always contact the Office of Financial Aid before making changes to 
your enrollment, as the change could be the difference in receiving 
financial aid or not.

Reynolds Office of Financial Aid 
1-855-874-6682 • finaid@reynolds.edu
Parham Road Office: Georgiadis Hall Room 202
Downtown Office: Located in The 105

Thinking about withdrawing 
from classes?


